
Box/Package of Pencils 

Welcome to Sixth Grade!

4 - Colored Folders (Orange, Yellow, Green, Blue)

Green Team: Tanner (110), Trovitch (111), Chasse (112), and Tamulevich (113)

Dear Parents and Students of Homerooms The Green Team, 

Welcome to the Sixth Grade Green Team!! We are excited to get to know and work with
each one of you. This year is going to be great as we have fun activities planned and
continue to work hard preparing you to move onto the middle school next year. 

As you plan to return to school in the fall, here are some things that we would like to
suggest for everyone to have: 

3 - One Subject Spiral Bound Notebook. (All 3 = Red)

1 - One Subject Spiral Bound Notebook. (Yellow)

1 - Pencil Box or Pouch (Containing the Following Below)

Pencils 
Erasers

Colored Pencils

Thin Markers

Highlighters
One Black SharpeeGlue Sticks

Thin Dry Erase MarkersScissors 

1 - Composition Book

Community Items for the Classroom: 
Box of Kleenex Package of Cleaning Wipes

We also encourage
students to bring a

refillable water bottle and
a healthy snack each day,
such as fruits, vegetables,
breakfast bars, or other

nutritious options.

Mr. Keith Tanner (110), Ms. Hannah Trovitch (111), 
Mrs. Amanda Chasse (112) and Ms. Beth Tamulevich (113)

We expect you to enter sixth grade with strong confidence in your basic math facts. Over the
summer, please take some time to practice and strengthen your fact fluency. i-Ready will also
be available throughout the summer for students to continue working on their MyPath in both
Math and Reading. And don’t forget to enjoy some great books, magazines, or any fun reading
materials you enjoy! We’re looking forward to an amazing sixth grade year ahead. Have a
wonderful summer!
 

Plastic Forks / Spoons

The Green Team

1 - Pack of Lined Filler Paper

1 - Set of Wired Headphones to Keep in the Classroom

Roll of Paper Towels


